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HEALTHY EATING POLICY –  LOUGH  VIEW INTEGRATED PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL

INTRODUCTION

Dear Parents, 

The promotion of a healthy lifestyle is an important part of the education that your children receive in our school. 

Within the curriculum pupils learn about healthy living with an emphasis on the need for regular exercise and a healthy diet. 

We try to promote these good habits by:

· providing children with lots of opportunities to exercise through PE lessons, play and after school sports

· Encouraging the children to eat healthy food at break and lunch.

The following policy was drawn up by the staff and pupils of our school and was guided by advice from the relevant healthcare professionals.
PURPOSE OF POLICY

· To encourage children to have a healthy diet.
· To inform parents/carers about healthy eating in school.
· To have a healthy school community.
We want our pupils to:

· eat more fruit, vegetables and unrefined carbohydrates;
· eat less sugar and fat;
· learn about the effects of healthy eating and poor diet in science and PHSE (Personal, Social and Health Education).
Healthy Eating Guidelines for Our School

· We have a healthy break—fruit, vegetables or plain bread products.
· We promote the drinking of water during the school day. Children are encouraged to bring a bottle of water from home each day or they can fill up in school.
· Packed lunches should be healthy, ideally containing unrefined carbohydrates e.g. bread, pasta and fruit and vegetables.
We do not allow:

· Fizzy drinks and/or energy drinks

· Sweets or chocolate bars

· Chewing gum

· Nuts or foods with nut content — Some children have serious allergies

· Flasks—this is to avoid hot liquids being spilled 

Please note: Children will not be allowed to consume these items in school and will be asked to bring them home.

Arrangements for Nursery and Foundation Stage

The school provides a healthy break for our youngest pupils for which a small contribution is made by parents. By establishing good eating habits early our hope is that the children will then continue to make appropriate choices as they get older.

How will this policy become practice?

· Teachers will talk to children and parents at the start of the school year about the policy.
· A copy will be circulated to each family
· Healthy eating will be taught in the curriculum
· Staff will monitor the foods that pupils bring to school.
Please support us in delivering this policy

Many thanks

M.McKnight and staff
